
Gasconade R-1 
School District 

HVAC Upgrades Project 
 

Sealed bids are requested from 
qualified contractors for HVAC 
upgrades at Hermann Elementary 
School.  Bidders are invited to attend 
a pre-bid meeting on February 7, 
2024, at 10:30 AM at Hermann 
Elementary, 328 West 7th Street, 
Hermann, MO 65041. Only 
contractors meeting the requirements 
within the specifications will be 
considered as qualified bidders. Bids 
will be received by Dr. Geoff Neill, 
Superintendent, at 1:00 P.M. on 
February 21, 2024, at the Gasconade 
R-1 District Administration Office. 
Public bid opening will follow 
immediately thereafter.  The projects 
consist of the following work: 
 HVAC Upgrades 
Contract documents are available 
by contacting Facility Solutions 
Group (Chris Jerden at 
314.956.5776 cjerden@fsg-
stl.com).  The contract documents 
will be available on February 5, 
2024. 
The Owner reserves the right to 
reject any and all bids. Bidders 
must provide a Bid Bond in the 
amount of 5% of the proposed 
contract sum. The successful bidder 
will be required to provide 100% 
Performance and Payment Bonds, 
and to comply with the Missouri 
Department of Labor Standards 
Prevailing Wage Rates. 
www.hermann.k12.mo.us 
 


